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Father's Day is Sunday, June 16 

 
"As a father shows compassion to his children, 

so the LORD shows compassion to those who fear him" 
 

We honor and bless our fathers and wishing you a wonderful day. 
 
  

 

 

Weaverville UMC Vacation Bible School! 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org/


 

 
 
Register your kids for VBS and share the link with friends and family! 
Click here to register online until the 15th. 
In-person registration will be available from 8:30-8:55am on Monday, the 
17th. 

-- Your VBS Team Leaders 
 

 

 

 
 

Youth Group is on summer break 
Be safe and have a great summer! 

 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/710f9c


 

 

Sunday School Classes meet through June  from 9:45am to 10:45am in 
the Education Building, 3rd floor classrooms.  
 

 

Birthdays in June 

The love and blessings of the Lord may be with you on your birthday and 



 

every day! 

 
 

 

 

Our Church Unit of UWiFaith is currently composed of 2 Circles, meeting 
monthly. All women (Church member/non member, Methodist/non Methodist) 
are invited to join us at any time! 
 
The Minevia Brittain Circle meets on the 2nd Wednesday of the month at 
7pm. Call Joy Pansiera for info @828-777-2337. 
 
The Matilda Dryman Circle will meet on the 3rd Thursday of the month  at 
10am in the Love Conference Room. Call Joanie Strohm for more info @ 
828- 707-8928. or email ssjsmars@charter.net. 
 

mailto:ssjsmars@charter.net


 

 

 

 

 

M&Ms are taking a summer break until our September 19th 
meeting. 
Many thanks for all the helpers this past season, as it is truly a 
group effort.  From donations in our group, M&Ms were able to give 
$350.00 each to the following:  our church's VBS program, All Souls 
Counseling Center and the Eliada Home.  We are thankful for these 
ministries. 
 

 

  



 

 
Our first meeting is Thursday, June 20 in the Love Conference Room 

from 7-8:30pm 
 

We are planning 4 sessions at this time with 3 additional dates to be 
announced later. 

“Ukraine For the Curious” Discussion 

Are you curious about the largest land war in Europe since World War 
II? Join us for a discussion of the war from various angles: 

• How did this war start? 

• What is the current status? 

• Review of atrocities, war crimes, and persecution of Christians 

• How are Western democracies and other countries involved? 

• What to expect in the coming months and years 

• Where to go to find updates 

• How to help your fellow humans 

Contact Person is  Brian Porras at brianp1940nc@gmail.com  

 

 

 

  
 
  

Our current needs are for the following: Shorts for 2T boys, children's 
toothpaste, and thermometers.  Any non-expired car seats or boosters for 

car. Gently used/outgrown clothing & equipment always appreciated. 
See the Amazon Wishlist on the church 

website. https://www.weavervilleumc.org Click BEAR Closet for ideas. 
Want to help?   Contact Catherine Love at catmlove@charter.net or call the 

BEAR closet at 828.658.5373. We are looking for someone to wash 

slightly stained clothing and sorters for clothes. 
 

 

 

There is a basket in the Narthex for food donations. 
  

Always Needed: Grits,  Hearty Soups, Canned Chicken and Tuna, Adult 
Cereal 
 
Volunteer are always welcome! 
The North Ministry at 403 Weaverville Rd. Call Sheryl at 828.398.6951 to 
discuss 
  
If you would like to make a monetary donation, make a check to the church 
with the notation: ABCCM North (for food) ABCCM Other (for all 
other services/necessities) 

  

https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=0983ebc258&e=249ed0486c
mailto:catmlove@charter.net


 

 

 

Mark your calendar for our next blood drive on July 22 here in our 
Fellow ship Hall in partnership with First Presbyterian Church 

 



 

 

 

 
 

  

Explorers Class  
   

 
 

We meet at 10 am in the Love Conference Room each Sunday.  

We are studying What's The Least I can Believe and Still Be a Christian? by Martin 

Thielen. 

 



 

 

Women's Bible Study 

We will take a break for summer & resume with a new study either the 2nd or 3rd 

Tuesday of September in the Love conference room. More information coming 

during the summer. 

  

Ignite Class 

 
 

For the month of June we will discuss the Wired Word posts during our meetings 

on Sunday morning at  9:45am in the Education Building, 3rd floor classroom. 

We will not meet for the month of July and resume in August when school 

begins again.  

  
  

 

  

 
Please let the office know of anyone you want to be included in 

our prayers. 
 

PRAISES: 
Vacation Bible School Leadership, Preschool Yard Sale 

  

 FAMLIES OF DECEASED: 
Family of Tara Bryson, Family of David Leo, Family of Judy Morris, Family of 

Jack Seay. 

  

     PRAISES/CONCERNS:  
Gwen Harris, Chyanne Hatley, George Waltman, Decisions from the General 

Conference,  End of Year of Students, Teachers and Parent. 

  

CONCERNS: 
 

Ed Blount, Salina Bracy, Bob Cipriano, Joe Cipriano, Lloyd Clark, Debbie 

Davis, Susan DeBonis, Tad Edwards, Ben Farthing, Christina Freelan, Gavin's 

Dad,  Michael Gomon, Jim Greenhurt, Jace, Bill Hawkins, Lynn Harvey, 

Henderson Family,  Brandon Henson,  Becky Humphrey,  Cassandra 

Jost, Shirley Kout, Katherine LaMonica, Lynn Ledger, David Leo, McGeary 

Family, Frank Meadows, Cliff O’Hara, Jamie Olsen, Grant Parsons, Jennifer 

Phillips, Ronnie Reese, Porras Family Friend, Larry Schultz, Joan Stafford, 

Stan Strohm, Sue Sudimak, Jack Teague,  Steve Turner, Jeff Wohlfarth, Wars 

in Ukraine, Gaza, Homes damaged in storms. 

  



 

 

  
 

 

  

 
 

Supporting the Church 

  

General Giving By Week: 

Target Giving Goal each week:  $9,000.00 

 

May 19:    $7,533.00 

May 26:    $6,207.00 

June 2:     $5,244.00 

June 9:   $15,647.00 

 

As of May 31, 2024 

Income:     $136,816.86 

Expenses: $152,703.03 

Net:            -$15,886.17 

 

Mortgage Balance: $197,700.43      

 

Attendance at  worship: 

 

5/19/2024:.  11am:   165 total 

5/26/2024:   11am:     85 total 

6/2/2024:     11am:   122 total 

6/9/2024:     11am:   100 total 

 

Finance Update 

Thank you very much to everyone who has continued to support WUMC with 

their contributions! Options to donate: 

1. On our web site 

2. Through your bank's online bill pay 

3. Mail checks to: 

Weaverville United Methodist Church | PO Box 37 |  Weaverville, NC 28787 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org/donations


 

 

Did you miss Sunday's service?  By clicking here you can still watch it 

 

 

Deadline for newsletter submissions: 

12:00pm (Noon) on Tuesdays 
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https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/vcard?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=93602a15fc
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/profile?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=93602a15fc&e=249ed0486c&c=bcc6c6283b
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=93602a15fc&e=249ed0486c&c=bcc6c6283b
https://youtu.be/7m4UbEdWqrI

